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Dear Friends of Ganado Baptist Bible College,                                                                             December 2022 

 

We just closed out the Fall Semester at Ganado Baptist Bible College. In our last monthly chapel, we had some 

“popcorn preaching” by the students. It was a great time! The preachers had no prior warning that they were 

preaching, since we need to be ready to preach “out of season!” They did a great job and it was a real encour-

agement to us to hear them give the Word of God!  

 

The Navajoland Baptist Revival in August was a great success! Pastors Brent Logan and James Knox were our 

speakers and the crowds were great. Offerings were taken up to assist some of our local churches and missions 

in projects they were working with. Around $3500 was raised! It is exciting to see Rez churches helping to 

take care of their own! 

 

Registration has begun for the Spring Semester of 2023. We have at least one new prospective student. The 

courses being offered are Fundamentals of Music/Songleading, Defense of the King James, Biblical Counsel-

ling, American History, and Private Piano. This last semester, we had 23 students. Pray that we will continue 

to have a steady growth and a great spirit among the students. This past semester was terrific! 

 

Each year, GBBC hosts a seminar of practical teaching and invites area churches to come at no expense to 

them. The seminar is usually held in conjunction with the start of the new semester in January. This year, Pas-

tor Pete Reitz from Frontier Baptist in Durango, Co. will be speaking for six hours over a Friday and Saturday 

on Spiritual Gifts. Bro. Reitz is a long time friend of the Navajo people and our ministries. We are excited 

about the insights he will bring for students and local pastors alike! Pray for this meeting over January 20-21. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support of GBBC. The future of Native leadership is bright! Thank 

you for being a part of it and helping us in this great endeavor! 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mark Haynes and Pastor Joel Haynes 

Administrators 

Ganado Baptist Bible College 


